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March 5, 2020  

Dear May travelers: 

As you would expect, coronavirus (COVID-19) is at the forefront of conversations across all 
levels of Bentley’s administration. You may be aware of the recent decision to suspend all 
international travel for the month of March, which includes faculty-led international courses and 
GBEs. Bentley continues to monitor the evolving situation closely. May travel is under review; 
however, no decisions have been made at this time. We share your desire to have clarity and 
certainty around travel plans as soon as possible, and we will provide updates as we have them. 
I know that some of you will require visas for your programs, so please feel free to address your 
specific visa-related questions with me directly. If you have any other questions or concerns, do 
not hesitate to reach out to me either by email, phone or in person. 

Best regards, 

Lauren Schuller 
Cronin Office of International Education 
Adamian Academic Center, 161 
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